

School: Nghia Lam Primary School			THE SECOND TERM TEST		
Name:			Subject: English 5		
Class:			Time: 40 minutes		
Skill:	Listening	Reading	Writing	Speaking	Total
Mark:					
Comments:					

A- LISTENING (15 minutes)

PART 1: Question 1 – 4: Listen and tick a box. There is one example (1pt)

☒ 0. A. 	☐ B. 	☐ C. 
☐ 1. A. 	☐ B. 	☐ C. 
☐ 2. A. 	☐ B. 	☐ C. 
☐ 3. A. 	☐ B. 	☐ C. 
☐ 4. A. 	☐ B. 	☐ C. 

PART 2: Question 1 – 4: Listen and number. There is one example. (1 pt)

				
0	A.	B.	C.	D.

PART 3: Question 1– 2: Listen and underline one more stressed word. There is one example. (0,5 pt)

0. When did you go to Sydney?

1. We'll decorate our house with flowers.

2. Did you have bread and milk?

B- READING (15 minutes)

PART 1: Question 1- 4: Look, read and tick or cross. There is an example. (1 pt)

 0. do yoga ☒	 0. do morning exercise ☒	 1. make spring rolls ☐
 2. take some medicine ☐	 3. The fox and the crow ☐	 4. by bus ☐

PART 2: Question 1- 4. Read and tick (✓) True or False in the box. There is one example: (1pt)

My name is Lan. I like dancing. I go to dance class three times a week. In the morning, I often do yoga with my mother. On Saturdays and Sundays, I ride my bicycle in the park. I have a good friend. Her name is Mai. She likes eating healthy food. She eats fish and vegetables every day. She also drinks a lot of water. We always try to stay strong and healthy.

	True	False
0. Lan goes to dance class three times a week.	✓	
1. Lan does yoga with her dad in the morning.		
2. At the weekend, Lan rides her bicycle in the park.		
3. Mai drinks a lot of soft drinks.		
4. Lan and Mai want to be healthy.		

PART 3: Question 1- 2: Read and answer the questions. There is one example (0,5pt)

Hi, my name is Tom. I am from Australia. I am visiting Viet Nam with my family. Now, we are in Da Nang. It is a beautiful city by the sea. The weather is warm and sunny. I enjoy going to the beach and taking photos. I like visiting places like Hoi An Ancient Town and Hue Imperial City. They are old cities with many temples and old buildings. I love Vietnamese food. My favourite dishes are “bun rieu” and “my quang”. I want to stay here for a few more weeks. Viet Nam is a great country!

0. Who is Tom visiting Viet Nam with?

=> **He is visiting Viet Nam with his family.**

1. What is the weather like in Da Nang?

=>

2. What are Tom’s favourite Vietnamese dishes?

=>

C- WRITING (10 minutes)

PART 1: Question 1- 4: Look at the picture and answer the questions. There is one example. (1 pt)

Example: 0. Did you take photos?
Yes, I did. I took photos with my father.



1. What did your family do in Nha Trang?

We



2. What drink will you have at the party?

We'll have



3. How can I get to Dragon Bridge? You can get there	
4. How's the weather in Sa Pa in winter? It's.....	

PART 2: Question 1- 4: Reorder the words to make a correct sentence. There is one example. (1pt)

0. should / take / You/ some medicine. / => You should take some medicine.

1. buy / Will / a branch of peach blossoms/ you/ for Tet? /

=>

2. collected / with / I/ seashells / sister. / my /

=>

3. and a shirt / jeans / I / autumn./ usually wear / in /

=>

4. The hare/ the tortoise, / he did not win. / but / raced /

=>

PART 3: Question 1- 2: Write the missing letter. There is one example. (0,5 pt)



0. seafood



1. bu _ _ _ _



2. to _ _ _ _ _